
 

                         

 

 
3rd March 2025 
 
Communique 6 
 
Decisions of the Commissaire’s Panel – Day 6 
Thanks to all riders, managers, coaches, handlers’ supporters, officials, volunteers, and the Cycling 
Southland organizing team for a successful Track National Championships. 

Wishing all injured riders a speedy recovery. 

I hope who travelled had a safe trip home. 

Looking forward to catching up with you all again at the next competition. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mike Sim and the Commissaire Team 

President of Commissaires Panel 


